COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th Februery, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I am In receipt of your letter of the 7th
instant relative tb the steamer "TERNEUZEN" end in reply
to your enquiry I have to say that, as no part of the
end Speclal Survey lio. 1 has been held at Lisbon it is
concluded that the list forwarded by the Surveyors at
that port refers only to damage repairs necessary.

I may add that the fee of £125 covers
the reclassificatlion survey and the demage repairs.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM,
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